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April 2021 Newsletter 

What’s on this month @ SSMBA... 

20/04 Committee Meeting (Online) 

21/04 Mini Movers 

23/04 Parents ‘n’ Bubs 

29/04 Macarthur Playdate 

What’s on next month... 

05/05 Mini Movers 

07/05 & 21/05 Parents ‘n’ Bubs 

07/05 Shire/East West Playdate 

11/05 & 27/05 Macarthur Playdates 

15/05 Mum’s Night Out 

16/05 St George Playdate 

18/05 Committee Meeting (In Person) 

19/05 Mini Movers 

29/05 HOM State Picnic 

30/05 Family Picnic Day 

Celebrating Multiple Birth Awareness Week  

By Danielle Hope 

What a way to kick start Multiple Birth Awareness Week 2021 after 

having to cancel last year due to COVID!  

60 families took over Illawarra Light Railway Museum for a day of 

unlimited train rides. The BBQ was fired up, the ice creams were 

flowing and most of all the big smiles and waves from everyone as 

they rode the trains were priceless. The bond multiple families have 

is very unique because you get to share special events like this with 

others that just ‘get it’!  

Once again, thank you to everyone that came and helped celebrate, 

hope you had a fantastic day.  

Special thanks to our amazing committee that made the event such 

a success because without you the event couldn’t have run. 

I look forward to seeing you all at the next event. 



 

 

Mums Night Out! 

Pinot & Picasso Miranda 

By Kate Alger 

Shire East/West mums had a fun night out in February.  

We had 12 lovely twin mums attend Pinot and Picasso Miranda, 

painting our twin sunflowers.  

It was a fun night out to meet new twin ladies, relax, laugh and 

test our creative side. 

Looking forward to another night out in May at Revesby Workers. 

 

 

Pinot & Picasso Camden 

By Sam Punch 

What a wonderful night that was! We don't see each other often 

but when we do it's full of laughter and chats. The snacks and 

wine were flowing and our beautiful sunflowers emerged.  

Some of us even came home with a souvenir! 

We would love to see you at our next night out. 

Dad’s Night Out! 

Sunday Road Brewing Kirrawee 

By Luis Dal Ballo 

Multiple Dads Unite!  

Thanks for all the dads that showed up for a few beers.  

Great to meet everyone. 
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President’s Report 
By Danielle Hope 

Wow here we are at the 1st of April already! 

 

I’m not going to lie, I am in some sort of denial that our little 

ladies will be turning 4 this month. Where did those 4 years 

go? We have just moved the girls into a big double bed and 

they are now finally sleeping through the night. The girls have 

always been shocking sleepers and we have always survived 

on the motto “sleep is for the weak”. 

 

Preschool drop off for us is slowly getting easier as it’s been a 

crazy first term. We have been sick for a couple of weeks 

shortly after starting and their favourite teacher has since left. 

We have chosen to do one pink and one purple which I think 

the preschool appreciated, however the girls are still getting 

upset when they are called the wrong name - which is 

completely understandable. This week we also switched it up 

and swapped shirts to trick the teachers (I feel they should 

know their little personalities by now). Both girls have 

continued to amaze me each day with popping their glasses on 

every morning before leaving their bedroom and even 

cleaning them throughout the day.  

 

We have since attended a few more specialist appointments 

to make sure our care plan is on track. We have accepted that 

they will always wear glasses, this isn’t something we are 

trying to correct. We now have to change the script on their 

current glasses which means also purchasing a spare pair after 

only being in them for a few short weeks - we are just trying to 

embrace the chaos!  

 

Last year, I was diagnosed with an auto-immune disease 

Hashimoto, along with low iron and low vitamin D. With the 

help of my naturopath I have been on all sorts of herbs and 

supplements to try and bring my levels back into the normal 

range. My aim is to not be medicated on a thyroid supplement 

for the rest of my life, so I’m trying to put in the hard work 

where I can. I have also started eating gluten free and dairy 

free where possible, I’m not as strict as I should be but I can 

certainly notice a difference in the way I feel.  

Since trying to make my health a number one priority I have 

been taking the time to schedule in some self care. This can be 

in the form of a massage, getting my hair done, pedicure 

although sometimes these things start to feel like tasks. I have 

also been getting back into and enjoying listening to various 

podcasts and audiobooks. I always have at least one ear pod in 

so I can listen to various episodes during the day - especially in 

the car when running errands or doing stuff around the house.  

 

My favourite podcast at the moment is ‘Too Peas in a Podcast’. 

Two twin mammas who both have met through multiple birth 

playgroups and both sets of their twins have additional needs. 

I find both ladies very honest, funny and relatable, have a 

listen and I hope you can laugh and cry along with them. 

 

SSMBA have been fortunate enough to be very busy with lots 

of events in February and March, please note that there are 

no scheduled events for April because of Easter and of course 

more importantly school holidays. I hope everyone stays safe 

over the holiday break and enjoys eating lots of chocolate over 

Easter. I know our house is very excited for the Easter bunny 

to arrive, I have even overheard a little plan to stay up late and 

capture the Easter bunny to get some more chocolates.  
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Happy 4th Birthday to these little legends! 

Shine bright big girls, we are so proud of you both!  

Love Mumma & Dadda  

 Happy 4th Birthday Emma & Brooklyn! 

26th April 

Keep being your crazy selves. Love Mum, Dad & Red xxx 

Happy 4th Birthday 

Sofia & Alivia! 

12th April 

Happy 2nd Birthday to my two favourite humans! 

You make me proud every single day. Lenny and Etta you’re the best! 

Love always Mummy  

Happy 3rd Birthday  

Zara & James! 

Zara, you are wild and wonderful. 

James, you are gentle and snuggly. 

Have the best day our little possums. 

We love you!  

Love Mummy, Daddy & Sister 
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Upcoming Events 
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Upcoming Events—Continued 
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Upcoming Events—Continued 
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Upcoming Events—Continued 
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Upcoming Events—Continued 



 

 

SSMBA Committee Meeting Minutes 

http://ssmba.amba.org.au/committee-meeting-

mins?

fbclid=IwAR2fO_9VnUvSOyEeTIaNIDD3cY5TR8F

afLTbKkWMxj_BNBSEMsZwkkyT65U  

Website www.ssmba.amba.org.au 

Email contact@ssmba.amba.org.au 

Facebook group www.facebook.com/groups/ssmba 

Facebook page www.facebook.com/southernsydneymultiplebirthassociation 

SSMBA Newsletter April 2021 Page 10 

SSMBA Information 

http://ssmba.amba.org.au/committee-meeting-mins?fbclid=IwAR2fO_9VnUvSOyEeTIaNIDD3cY5TR8FafLTbKkWMxj_BNBSEMsZwkkyT65U
http://ssmba.amba.org.au/committee-meeting-mins?fbclid=IwAR2fO_9VnUvSOyEeTIaNIDD3cY5TR8FafLTbKkWMxj_BNBSEMsZwkkyT65U
http://ssmba.amba.org.au/committee-meeting-mins?fbclid=IwAR2fO_9VnUvSOyEeTIaNIDD3cY5TR8FafLTbKkWMxj_BNBSEMsZwkkyT65U
http://ssmba.amba.org.au/committee-meeting-mins?fbclid=IwAR2fO_9VnUvSOyEeTIaNIDD3cY5TR8FafLTbKkWMxj_BNBSEMsZwkkyT65U
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SSMBA Information—Continued 
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